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20th June 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
End of Year 6 Activity Day 2024:  Cotswold Wildlife Park, Burford.  Thursday 11th July 2024 
 
The Year 6 End of Year Activity Day will take place on Thursday 11th July 2024.  Pupils will be taken to the 
Cotswold Wildlife Park from school at around 9.00am and will return in time to go home on school buses as 
usual at 3.00pm.  Throughout the day, pupils will get the chance to see the many varied animals found at the 
park. 
 
Pupils will need to wear suitable clothing, bring a full packed lunch and drinks for the day.  Pupils will also 
need a light weight water proof jacket in case of rain and also sun protection lotion in case of sunny weather.  
This will need to be applied at pupils’ discretion based on the sensitivity of their own skin type.  A number of 
staff will be going on the trip to supervise and ensure all children are safe and have an enjoyable day. 
 
The cost of the trip is £12.98 which includes entry into Cotswold Wildlife Park and coach travel to and from 
the venue.  We would be grateful if you could please pay online using ParentPay Monday 1st July.  
 
If you would like your child to take part, payment should be made through ParentPay by choosing the 
appropriate option: ’Year 6 End of Year Activity Day to Costwold Wildlife Park, Burford’.  Through selecting 
this option, you will also need to provide consent for the trip and acknowledgement that the school currently 
holds the correct emergency contact details and allergy information for your child on My Child At School 
(MCAS).  Should you wish to check or change any information, please log-in to the MCAS app and select the 
'Data Collection Form' option or email changes directly to the school - office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk. 
 
Any pupil eligible for Pupil Premium will not be charged for the visit.  Please just log-in to ParentPay and 
choose the 'Year 6 End of Year Activity Day to Cotswold Wildlife Park - Pupil Premium' option and confirm 
consent before Monday 1st July 2024. 

 
We would also ask that you kindly confirm consent for photos to be put on our social media sites via 
ParentPay too. 
 
We would ask that all payments are made by Monday 1st July 2024.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Matthews      Senior Leadership Team 
Year 6 Leader 
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